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Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Catalyst Science Discovery Centre and Museum – Friday 22nd March 2024 

 
Our topic this Spring Term is ‘A Day in the Life of…’. Key Stage 1 are exploring the 

achievements of significant individuals and how to make a difference in the world.  

 
Children will also have the opportunity to explore the discovery centre and museum to 

investigate science and technology through hands-on exhibits, workshop and experience the 
glass observatory. The children will complete a workshop, ‘Operation Earth’, and discover 

how to help save the earth, land and oceans. This will be an exciting, fun-filled, interactive 

experience for the children of Key Stage 1 and will bring our curriculum to life.  
 

We will depart from school at 9:15am and return back to school for end of day. If there is to 
be any delay due to traffic on our journey back to school, the office will let parents know via 

text or tweet. 

 
Even though this is ‘dress down day’, the children will need to wear their school uniform for 

the trip. They will require a packed lunch in a named disposable bag with a refillable water 
bottle. If you would like your child to have a school lunch provided by school, please order it 

from School Spider. 
 

The total cost of this educational visit, which has been subsidised by the PTA, is £9.00 which 

covers your child’s entrance, transportation and the workshops they will complete throughout 
the day. 

   
The school believes wholeheartedly in the value of theses experiences and susbidises 

whenever possible in an attempt to ensure that these opportunities are accessible and 

affordable to all.  However, the school seldom has the financial resources to pay the full 
costs.  Consequently a voluntary contribution is normally requested from parents/carers.  

Please note that without all such voluntary contributions, this visit may have to be cancelled.  
Please make payments through ParentPay by Friday 15th March 2024. 

 
Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Osborn, Miss Rudgley and Miss Waters 
 

 

 

mailto:head@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk

